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On the obligation of prevention, in article 4, Sierra Leone would have
appreciated the ILC consideration and discussion in the commentaries of the
implications of the General Assembly’s 2005 World Summit Qutcome in relation
tothg Rgsponsihilitv to Protect.

“territory under the jurisdiction of”. This recognises, as we explained in our
written comments on the first reading text, that transfers of persons by one State
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Chair,

We are still formulating views on the various changes to article 6
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determination. The peremptory nature of the inherent right of all peoples to self-
determination is not new in the Commission’s own work. It should not be called
into question.

Chair,
On “Other decisions’ of the Commission

My delegation has four quick points. First, Sierra Leone welcomes the
Commission’s inclusion this year of “sea level rise in relation to international law”
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Second, we also take note of and support the recommendation of the

Commission to add two new topics to the long-term programme of work, namely,
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and serious violations of international humanitarian law” and “Prevention and
repression of piracy and armed robbery at sea”. We thank Mr. Claudio Grossman
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the debate. We note the relative paucity of members from developing regions of
the world, especially Africa, serving as special rapporteurs in the 71-~year history
of the Commission. Addressing this imbalance could help to enhance the
legitimacy and authority of the Commission’s work and the perception of

intryation allaucas ot univeread body of lawr —_—

I thank you for your kind attention.



